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Comments: I am concerned that the tentative changes in restrictions to the Chugach National Forest due to the

Plan Revision will open the are to commercial logging and mining and other uses incompatible with the

WILDERNESS quality of this National forest. Please make NO changes that would endanger the old-growth

forest and fragile beauty on the Chugach National forest!

 

Respectfully, 

 

Stephanie M Fairchild,

 a concerned US citizen


